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Mr. John L. Patten
Director
Pennsylvania Emergency Management Agency
P. O. Box 3321 '

Harrisburg, PA 17105

Dear Mr. Patten:

As you are aware., the Pennsylvania Emergency Management
Agency is currently reviewing recent drafts of the Offsite
Radiological Emergency Response Plans for Limerick in order
to certify those plans to the Federal Emergency Management
Agency for its review. Those drafts have been, as you may
know, received into evidence by the Atomic Safety and Licensing
Board in the Limerick licensing proceeding before the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission.

In order to facilitate.your review and provide the most
current information, I am enclosing two copies of page sub-
stitutions to certain plan drafts which contain updated staff-
ing figures.

Please feel free to call me if you have any questions.
.

Sincerely,
,
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